
 

                                        Friday 10th November 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

After School Clubs  

After School clubs are available to book on School Spider. We will 

have 2 after school clubs available this term for Reception and KS1 

Children. Dance Club and Boxercise. Boxercise is being run by a local 

charity and is free for your child to attend. Places are limited and 

allocated on first come first serve basis. 

 

Keeping Kids off the streets is a wonderful charity doing lots for the 

local area.  You can find more information on their website 

https://keepingkidsoffthestreets.co.uk/ They are also always looking for 

volunteers if you might be interested. 

 

TUCK 

If your child is in Reception or KS1 we are still running a tuck shop every 

Friday morning. Please send your child in with 20p if they would like to 

purchase a treat. 

 

CHILD ILLNESS 

An email went out this week with some helpful information from the 

NHS regarding child illness and when you should/shouldn’t keep your 

child off school. 

 

COATS 

Winter is here and the weather is definitely getting colder.  Your child 

needs to wear a warm coat to school every day.  Children play  

outdoors every day and the covered areas outside the classrooms mean 

they go outside even when it’s raining.   

 

Remembrance Day Assembly 

 

https://keepingkidsoffthestreets.co.uk/


 

Attendance 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates  

 

W/C  30th October  

Year Class Name % Attendance 

Rec. Hedgehogs 93.4% 

KS1 Squirrels 97.0% 

KS1 Rabbits 94.7% 

KS1 Owls 95.3% 

Rec/KS1 Foxes 76.4% 

Total attendance                         93.2% 

Every Tuesday & 

Friday 

8:35am – 

8:45am 

Morning Task with parents/carers 

(Rabbits, Owls, Squirrels and Hedgehog Class) 

Monday 13th 

November 

3:15pm – 

4:15pm 

DANCE CLUB (RECEPTION & KS1) 

Places to be booked of School Spider 

Wednesday 15th 

November 

3:15pm – 

4:15pm 

BOXERCISE (RECEPTION & KS1) 

Places to be booked on School Spider 

Tuesday 19th 

December 

9:30am EYFS Christmas Nativity  

More details to follow 

Tuesday 19th 

December 

11:15am Spiders Sing-a-long 

More details to follow 

Wednesday 20th 

December 

11:00am Nursery Sing-a-long  

More details to follow 

Wednesday 20th 

December 

2:00pm KS1 Christingle  

More details to follow 

Well done Squirrels with an attendance of 

97.0% for the week beginning 30th October 

 

The whole school attendance for the 

week of 30th October was 93.2%.  

 

We are aiming for 97%, please help us 

reach this target. 

 

Good attendance at school is important 

for your child’s development & progress. 

Please ensure your child  

attends every day and not take holidays in 

term time.              

 

We want every child to be a H.E.R.O every 

day. 

Here.  

Every day.  

Ready to learn.  

On time. 


